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Dear Members of the Bergen County Community,

We write to share our hakarat hatov for the robust turnout at Bnai Yeshurun on Monday
night. We stood united, strong, and proud in the face of antisemitism and harassment. In
light of the extraordinary turnout and strength we showed on Monday, we have chosen to
call off the march we had planned for Sunday, April 7th. As many of you shared with us,
Monday evening felt very much like the event we needed. Foregoing our event will also
allow our community members to join the important rally for the hostages taking place at
the UN, at Dag Hammarskjöld Plaza, E 47th St & 2nd Ave, at 12:00pm on Sunday.

A local option to advocate for the hostages, Run For Their Lives, is also available every
Sunday morning at 10am at Votee Park. We encourage community members to continue
to attend this meaningful march until they all come home.

We will continue to communicate further developments in our coordinated efforts to end
the harassment of these agitators, including our response should it continue.

The Rabbinical Council of Bergen County
Bergen County Jewish Action Committee


